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Association is a family friendly environment. Association also respects individual’s rights to bear arms. 

However, Association also respects New Jersey state law, as well as requirements for identification of 

firearms with the State Police. Members and occupants are required to notify the Office in writing of any 

firearms identification and/or change of identification with the State Police within three (3) days of such 

change. Failure to advise of the same shall subject Member to assessment. 

 


